

October, 2017

Mr. Steven Lipstein BJC HealthCare 4444 Forest Park Ave. St. Louis, MO 63108

Dear Steven, Steve

On behalf of the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society (LLS) and blood cancer patients throughout the St. Louis region, thank you for your support of the 2017 Light The Night Walk.

More than 17,000 participants helped raise approximately \$1.3 million, a new record, to find cures for blood cancers and ensure that patients have access to lifesaving treatments.

It was an honor to serve as this year's Light The Night Walk chair and truly humbling to hear stories of survival, support and remembrance of those battling blood cancers. Seeing the hundreds of teams with their families – including my own – amazed by the Survivor Circle, Remembrance Pavilion and fireworks finale really captured a special night of celebration, honor and tribute to loved ones.

We appreciate your generous donation as an Executive Challenge participant. For your efforts, you and your company will be listed in Forbes and the St. Louis Business Journal. You will also receive an invitation to our VIP reception at the Log Cabin Club. Look for details coming soon.

I am grateful for your support in improving the quality of life for the real heroes in the fight; the cancer patients, the survivors, their families, as well as the quality of life in our communities. Your donation will be put to good use – funding critical research and providing patients with financial aid, education and support groups throughout our region. Simply put, you brought the darkness of cancer to light.

Thanks for making the 2017 Light The Night Walk such a successful event.

Sincerely

Warner L. Baxter Chairman, President & CEO Ameren Corporation

1901 Chouteau Avenue : St. Louis M

PO Box 66149, MC 200

Steve,
Thanks for your Suppore.

St. Louis, MO 63166-6149

Ameren.com